Sent: 9/11/2019 3:37:33 PM
Subject: DA2019/1119

Good afternoon,

We’ve just been made aware of the DA raised for the Harbord Bowling Club / Cambridge Market.

While we are in favour of a farmer’s market & the boost it provides small businesses & communities we would
just like to raise a few concerns that we hope council address for this application.

1. Weekend sports activities on the surrounding fields already make this residential area busy & quite noisy.

2. Traffic conditions & parking. We live on Abbott Road and Saturday traffic is already hectic, especially in
netball season. The addition of a Sunday market may extend this chaos & further impact residents.

Should the application go ahead we ask that council kindly provide measures to address these issues & help
minimise the impact to residents.

Many thanks and regards

Juliet & Chris Wolak
m: 047 877 6898
e: juliet.wolak@yahoo.co.uk




